
Dear Parent/Guardian,

Our school will be hosting Careers Day on Monday, 8 May 2023 for our students.

We have invited course lecturers, course counsellors and industry speakers to come together at the school to share
information about their company, their job, and the education and skills required.

All students will be scheduled to visit the career booths during curriculum time to find out more about the various jobs
and courses available at the Institutes of Higher Learning.

For lower secondary students, curriculum lessons on that day and their respective CCA schedule are conducted as per
usual.

For upper secondary students, curriculum time ends at 12.30 pm and students will have a lunch break before the
afternoon segment. The programme will end at 5 pm for upper secondary students.

Upper Secondary students will attend four sessions of Career Talks in the afternoon that they have signed up for. They
will hear from the industry speakers directly about their job experience and how their Values, Interests, Personality and
Skills (V.I.P.S) are connected to their choice of career.

We hope that students will gain awareness and insights from the Education and Career Guidance (ECG) exposure and
knowledge.

As our partners in education, we hope that parents/guardians will use this oportunity to speak with your child/ward
about their Careers Day experience and to encourage them to start considering and exploring post-secondary options
and careers.

Thank you for your partnership and support in your child/ward's journey of self-discovery and ECG exploration.

Yours faithfully,
Ms Lorraine Ng
HOD/CCE


